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Zakkary Zander, Air Quality Technician/Tribal Radon Program Manager 



Bad River



Radon Testing 

• 15  homes have completed 
short-term testing. As well as 
the Bad River Head start
• The goal this year was 20 homes

• 3 Newly constructed homes 
testes 

• Updated the our QAPP 

• All testing information is 
tracked and stored in the Tribal 
Radon Database



Outreach & Education 

• First graders from Ashland Highschool 

• Quartey Common Ground Articles

• Bad River Housing Authorities Home Fair June 20th

• 7 private homeowners signed up for RN testing.  

• Upcoming 
• Lake Superior Day July 19th

• Natural Resources Open House March 2025



Radon Mitigation

• 9 homes have been mitigated under the 
BRHA and Tribal Radon Program

• Incorporate mitigation measures in all Birch 
Hill units and future development.



Contact Information

Zakkary Zander 

MNRD Air Quality Technician & 

Tribal Radon Program Manager

Ph: 715-682-7123 x1553

Email: airqualitytech@badriver-nsn.gov 


	Slide 1: Bad River Tribal Radon  Program Update
	Slide 2: Bad River
	Slide 3: Radon Testing 
	Slide 4: Outreach & Education 
	Slide 5: Radon Mitigation
	Slide 6: Contact Information

